
 

 

The Police officer (PO Cheatham) on the scene attempted to contact Alexander Harrell as the registered 

at 414-349-4311 and left a voice message. According to the Milwaukee Police Department issue on 540 

Board ups. 

540.15 OWNER RESPONSIBILITY 

A. All other required board-ups as a result of fires, burglaries, or vandalism, are the responsibility of the 

property owner. Members at the scene of a premises requiring board-up service shall first make a 

reasonable attempt to notify the owner or custodian.  

B. If the owner or custodian cannot be located, the member at the scene, after receiving supervisory 

approval, shall make a request for board-up service by contacting the city hall operator. The member 

shall remain at the scene until personnel from the Department of Public Works – Infrastructure Division 

arrives.  

540.25 Assessment fee 

Board-up services performed by the Department of Public Works – Infrastructure Division will result in 

an assessment fee on the property owner’s property tax bill. 

 


